

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

July 14, 2006

Dawn M. Wheaton 2135 South 11th Street Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Wheaton:

This is to notify you that on June 27, 2006 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises located at 3001 South 9th Street ("Huh?") be denied based upon a police report, neighborhood objections and your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On June 29, 2006 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of July 12, 2006 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place neither you nor counsel appeared, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fifteen (15) Aves and zero (0) Noes for non-renewal of your Class "B" Tavern license.

ery truly yours.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD

CCF 060147



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 14, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Dean Zarkos, Agent Dino Z, LLC 1522 North Prospect Avenue, No. 203 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Zarkos:

This is to notify you that on June 27, 2006 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Tavern Dance license for the premises located at 777 North Jefferson Street ("Dino's Taverna") be renewed with a fourteen (14) day suspension based upon the police report.

On June 30, 2006 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Tavern Dance license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a fourteen (14) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of July 12, 2006 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place neither you nor counsel appeared, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes and zero (0) Noes to renew your Tavern Dance license with a fourteen (14) day suspension.

Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m. September 4, 2006 and midnight, September 17, 2006.

very nury yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division MPD

CCF 060147